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DATES IN FUTURE TO WATCH / FECHAS EN EL FUTURO PARA OBSERVAR 
12 MAR
   2:00 PM
SENIOR STARS MEETING – SHOTT HALL


   LADS

12 MAR
   7:00 PM
CHOIR WEEKLY EASTER PRACTICE– CHURCH 

          LADS

17 MAR
  11:00 AM
STATIONS OF THE CROSS, EACH FRIDAY IN LENT

   CORPUS

17 MAR
   6:30 PM
STATIONS OF THE CROSS, EACH FRIDAY IN LENT
           LADS

18 MAR  10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER 

           CORPUS

19 MAR
   9:00 AM
SPAGHETTI DINNER PREPARATION BEGINS – HUBER HALL
   LADS

19 MAR
4:00-5:00 PM
TAIZE EVENING PRAYER


   CORPUS

20-25 MAR

SPAGHETTI DINNER PREPARATION – HUBER HALL

   LADS

24 MAR
  11:00 AM
STATIONS OF THE CROSS, EACH FRIDAY IN LENT

   CORPUS

24 MAR
   6:30 PM
STATIONS OF THE CROSS, EACH FRIDAY IN LENT
           LADS

26 MAR       12:00-5:00 PM
SPAGHETTI DINNER – HUBER HALL                                LADS


[image: image4.wmf]
                 +++SCRIPTURES FOR CURRENT AND FOLLOWING WEEKENDS+++
+++SAGRADA ESCRITURA ESTE FIN DE SEMANA Y LOS PRÓXIMOS+++

           12 March/marzo


                     19 March/marzo
   1st):  Genesis (Génesis) 12:1-4a


        1st): Exodus (Éxodo) 17:3-7                                                                         
    RP):  Psalm (Salmo 32) 33:4-5, 18-19, 20, 22           RP):  Psalm (Salmo 94) 95:1-2, 6-7, 8-9
   2nd):  2 Timothy (2 Timoteo) 1:8b-10                
       2nd):  Romans (Romanos) 5:1-2, 5-8                Gospel): Matthew (Mateo) 17:1-9   
             
   Gospel): John (Juan) 4:5-42
	                                                    ST. VINCENT de PAUL FOOD PANTRY
Please donate tuna for the month of March
DESPENSA DE COMIDA SAN VICENTE de PAUL
                Por favor, done atún para el mes de marzo
	

	                                 Statistics for the month of February 2017
                         Households served – 132  Clients served – 511  (9 meals per person)
Statistics for 2016
  Households served – 1861   Clients served – 68,760 (9 meals per person)


	


STEWARDSHIP / ADMINISTRACIÓN
OFFERTORY COLLECTION MARCH 4/5, 2017           
CC     38 env.     $1,252.00



SL     41 env.     $2,104.00                           

SVDP COLLECTION FOR FEBRUARY, 2017  

CC     $515.00
    




SL     $848.00   
KROGER SHOPPING REWARDS

CC     $64.90





SL     $112.16

WORDS OF POPE FRANCIS…

Lent is a fitting time for self-denial; we would do well to ask ourselves what we can give up in order to help and enrich others by our own poverty.  Let us not forget that real poverty hurts; no self-denial is real without this dimension of penance.  I distrust a charity that costs nothing and does not hurt.

· Message for Lent 2014

PALABRAS DEL PAPÁ FRANCISCO
La Cuaresma es un momento apropiado para la abnegación; Haríamos bien en preguntarnos qué podemos dar para ayudar y enriquecer a otros por nuestra propia pobreza. No olvidemos que la pobreza real duele; Ninguna abnegación es real sin esta dimensión de penitencia. Desconfío de una caridad que no cuesta nada y no duele.                                            - Mensaje para la Cuaresma 2014
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The annual St. Ladislas Spaghetti Dinner will be on Sunday, March 26th from 12:00 noon until 5:00 p.m. in Huber Hall. Adult meals are $8.00 and Child or Senior meals are $5.00.  The dinner includes spaghetti, homemade meatballs and sauce, salad, bread, dessert and beverage.  Carryout meals are available. We will also have a raffle.  For more information, call Mary Beth Krecsmar, 614-491-6275. All are welcome.  Please join us!

                                CENA ANUAL DE ESPAGUETIS EN ST LADISLAO
La cena anual de Spaghetti de St. Ladislas será el domingo, 26 de marzo de 12:00 hasta las 5:00 pm en Huber Hall. Las comidas para adultos son de $ 8.00 y las comidas para niños o mayores son de $ 5.00. La cena incluye espaguetis, albóndigas caseras y salsa, ensalada, pan, postre y bebida. Las comidas de salida están disponibles. También tendremos una rifa. Para más información, llame a Mary Beth Krecsmar, 614-491-6275. Todos son bienvenidos. ¡Por favor únete a nosotros!
REST IN PEACE

[image: image6.emf]Please remember in your prayers David Altier, brother of Corpus Christi parishioner Helen Adams, who died and was buried.                    
"May the Perpetual Light shine upon him.”
Por favor recuerde en sus oraciones David Altier, que murió y fue enterrada.                                                                                             "Que la Luz Perpetua brille sobre el".

                               GOD’S CREATION, OUR COMMON HOME

All are invited to Bishop Campbell’s presentation, “God’s Creation, Our Common Home,” where he will reflect on the encyclical Laudato Si, which speaks of our relationship with God through creation.  He will discuss the social, environmental, and moral issues facing all creatures of God, and will speak about the great suffering caused by the opiate addiction crisis.  Join with Bishop Campbell in exploring, embracing, and acting on the true beauty and grandeur of God's gift to us!  Presentations will be held:

•             Monday, March 13, 7-9 p.m., St. Francis de Sales Parish, Newark 

•             Tuesday, March 14, 7-9 p.m., St. Peter Parish, Columbus

•             Thursday, March 16, 7-9 p.m., Bishop Ready High School, Columbus

•             Saturday, March 18, 9:30-11:30 a.m., Notre Dame High School, Portsmouth

All are invited to attend!  For additional information, contact Ellen at the Office of Development and Planning at 614-241-2550 or eweilbacher@columbuscatholic.org.

"EMPOWERED FOR MINISTRY" MEN'S AND WOMEN'S RETREAT
Come away March 17th through 19th at St. Therese Retreat Center for the Lord to minister to you personally, receive knowledge/practice in spiritual gifts to enrich your vocation, and prayer for breakthrough empowerment.  Choose from breakout sessions for prayer ministry, evangelization, prophetic word gifts, leadership, or the gift of teaching. Includes a Healing Mass with Fr. John Raphael "JR" Hadnagy, O.F.M. Conv., Carey, Ohio, Sunday Vigil Mass with Fr. Bill Hritsko, Buckeye Lake, Reconciliation, praise music led by Yglesias Worship and a few surprises for fun! Sponsored by Columbus Catholic Renewal.  For information or to register, see www.ccrcolumbus.org or call 614-582-1721.

EXECUTIVE ORDERS

With the new federal administration, there has been considerable discussion about executive orders or potential executive orders about which U.S. Catholic leaders have made statements.  To read these statements, visit http://www.usccb.org/news/index.cfm.

LENTEN MORNING OF REFLECTIONS

Please join us at the Sts. Peter and Paul Retreat Center along with our facilitator, Sr. Louis Passeri for “I THIRST” (John 19:28) for YOUR love.  On the cross Jesus uttered the words, “I THIRST” (John 19:28).  No doubt, He was thirsty for water.  However, His love for us is so great; it seeks an ever deeper response of love from each of us.  We are thirsty, too, for the living water which Jesus promised.  Come and pray and reflect on this loving relationship between God and ourselves on Saturday, March 18th from 9:00 a.m.–12:00 p.m. at Sts. Peter and Paul Retreat Center, 2734 Seminary Road SE Newark.  The cost is $20.00 which includes continental breakfast. Please register by phone (740)928-4246 or info@stspeterandpaulretreatcenter.org or www.stspeterandpaulretreatcenter.com
SONS OF ITALY COLUMBUS LODGE

The Sons of Italy Columbus Lodge is hosting a traditional feast of St. Joseph table celebration, Saturday, March 18th at La Scala Restaurant beginning at 7:00 p.m.  Music will be provided by Ray Massa.  The cost is $35.00 per person which includes dinner.  Money raised from this event will support the St. Francis Center.  We ask all to bring a grocery bag of non-perishables for their food bank.  Call Sos Codispoti for reservations at 614-582-7366 or email soscod@cs.com
THE VOCATION OF AGRICULTURE: TO TILL & KEEP GOD’S CREATION
Will be on Saturday, March 25th, from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., at St. Joseph Parish Hall, Plain City.  Please join with Catholic rural leaders throughout Ohio for dialogue and reflection upon the vocation of being a farmer.  Panelists from the fields of faith formation, agribusiness, environment, and public policy will be there.  If interested in attending, contact Social Concerns at 614-241-2540 or socmailbox@columbuscatholic.org. 

13TH ANNUAL LECTURE ON WORLD RELIGIONS AND INTERRELIGIOUS RELATIONS

Ralston Deffenbaugh, Assistant General Secretary for International Affairs and Human Rights at The Lutheran World Federation, will present “Liberated by God’s Grace: What It Means to Be Lutheran in Today’s Multireligious World” during the 13th Annual Lecture on World Religions and Interreligious Relations, sponsored by the Theological Consortium of Greater Columbus. The lecture, free and open to the public, will be held at 7:00 pm on Thursday, March 30th in the Gloria Dei Worship Center at Trinity Lutheran Seminary.  The Theological Consortium of Greater Columbus is a collaborative effort of the Methodist Theological School in Ohio, Pontifical College Josephinum, and Trinity Lutheran Seminary. For information about the Consortium or the lecture series, contact Dr. Paul Numrich, professor in the Consortium, at 740-362-3443 or pnumrich@TLSohio.edu.

THE SEVEN DEADLY SINS VS. LIFE TO THE FULL

“The Seven Deadly Sins vs. Life to the Full” is the theme of the Diocesan Council of Catholic Women’s annual Women’s Silent Retreat, to be held March 31st - April 2nd, from 5:30 p.m. Friday to Noon Sunday, at the St. Therese Retreat Center, 5277 E. Broad St. Retreat presenter is Father Charles Shonk, OP.  Retreat cost is $115.00. Registration deadline is March 22nd. $50.00 is due with registration, and the balance is due Friday night. To learn more, visit www.dccw.colsdioc.org or contact Mickey McCormick at 614-228-8601 or mmccormick@columbuscatholic.org.

PONTIFICAL GOOD FRIDAY COLLECTION APRIL 14TH
HELPING CHRISTIANS IN THE HOLY LAND

Christians of the Holy Land rely heavily on the help that comes to them during this special time of the year.  It is critical that we continue to support the Christians who are living in the Holy Land. They are surrounded by a majority Jewish and Islamic population. With your support, we ensure Christians living there and future generations of Christians will have a place to live and thrive. It is with the funds from the Good Friday Collection that Holy Land Franciscans provide presence, care and service to the people who are living in the Holy Land. You can help preserve important shrines critical in the history of the Christian Faith, support pastoral care to the Christian community and provide for the poor through housing development and scholarship opportunities. To learn more visit myfranciscan.org

                           GOOD FRIDAY WALKING STATIONS OF THE CROSS
Many facets of faith and justice will be the focus of the annual Walking Stations of the Cross.  The walk begins with prayer at St. Joseph Cathedral, Columbus, at 8:00 a.m., Friday, April 14th.  Hundreds from across the Diocese will process to locations throughout downtown Columbus to recognize Jesus Christ’s suffering and crucifixion as well as to reflect on current areas of social concern.  Open to all ages.  For more information, contact Social Concerns at 614-241-2540 or the Youth and Young Adult Ministry at 614-241-2565. 

LOOKING FOR A WAY TO SERVE IN 2017?

Engaged couples in our diocese need your help! Volunteer to serve on the Diocesan Marriage Preparation Team as a speaker and presenter. Present virtues-based topics to engaged couples preparing for the Sacrament of Matrimony. If you are currently married, and have wisdom and experience to share, you already qualify! For more information, contact Kathleen Hall at khall@columbuscatholic.org or 614-241-2560.

FACE FORWARD LAUNCHES MOBILE APP

Mobile App Brings Understanding to the Catholic Faith

Face Forward is excited to announce the launch of its first mobile App. Developed for the Vocations Office of the Columbus Diocese, this free app contains valuable information for Catholics right at their fingertips.  The mobile app includes features such as the Verse of the Day, Pray for Priests, Care for the Common Home, Saint of the Day and our Face Forward Blog.  Face Forward will continue to add fresh and relevant content to the app daily with the goal of getting users to come back day-to-day for new offerings. The Face Forward app is available now in the iTunes store. For more information about the Face Forward App, please contact Anne Harkin (614) 787-2377 or anne.harkin@mj2marketing.com.

Created for Holiness  

As Mother Teresa said, I’m very happy if you can see Jesus in me, because I can see Jesus in you. But holiness is not just for a few people. It’s for everyone, including you…. Holiness is the greatest gift that God can give us because for that reason He created us.

-from Lent with St. Teresa of Calcutta
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